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Early Identification and Intervention of Suicide Risk in Chinese Young Adults The
work of early childhood education and care (ECEC) professionals is the major driver
of the quality of an ECEC system. As evidence accumulates on the strong benefits of
investing in early education, countries need effective policies to attract, maintain
and retain a highly skilled workforce in the sector.
Domain Adaptation and Representation Transfer and Medical Image Learning with Less
Labels and Imperfect Data
Redefining the Psychological Contract in the Digital Era This book introduces the
psychological contract as a multi-level contextual construct and closes some of the
knowledge gaps on the nature of the digital era psychological contract. The digital
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era psychological contract gives rise to a new type of employer-employee
relationship manifesting at the nexus between people and technology in a postCOVID-19 world. The book volume provides promising new approaches for psychological
contract research, offering a rich compendium of reflections on the shifts in
employer-employee expectations and obligations, as well as suggestions for future
research and practice. Chapter contributions are divided into four main sections:
The Digital Era: Contextual Issues and the Psychological Contract Managing the
Psychological Contract in the Digital Era: Issues for Organisational Practice
Managing the Psychological Contract in the Digital Era: Issues of Diversity
Integration and Conclusion Redefining the Psychological Contract in the Digital Era
is an insightful examination of the evolving nature of the psychological contract,
presenting novel insights into the antecedents, consequences, and facets of the new
multi-level contextual digital era psychological contract. The primary audience for
this book volume is advanced undergraduate and postgraduate students in industrial
and organisational psychology and human resource management, as well as scholars in
both academic and applied work settings. Human resource managers and professionals
will also have an interest in this book volume.
Building Teacher Capacity in English Language Teaching in Vietnam Capturing the
narratives of indigenes, this book presents a unique anthology on global Indigenous
peoples' wisdoms and ways of knowing. Covering issues of religion, cultural selfdetermination, philosophy, spirituality, sacred sites, oppression, gender and the
suppressed voices of women, the diverse global contexts across Africa, Asia, the
Middle East, North and South America, and Oceania are highlighted. The contributions
represent heart-felt expressions of Indigenous peoples from various contexts - their
triumphs and struggles, their gains and losses, their reflections on the past,
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present, and future - telling their accounts in their own voices. Opening new vistas
for understanding historical ancient knowledge, preserved and practiced by
Indigenous people for millennia, this innovative anthology illuminates areas of
philosophy, science, medicine, health, architecture, and botany to reveal knowledge
suppressed by Western academic studies.
Proceedings of IAC 2021 in Budapest Each year, Advances in Surgery reviews the most
current practices in general surgery. A distinguished editorial board, headed by Dr.
John Cameron, identifies key areas of major progress and controversy and invites
preeminent specialists to contribute original articles devoted to these topics.
These insightful overviews in general surgery bring concepts to a clinical level and
explore their everyday impact on patient care.
Capturing Loyalty: How to Measure, Generate, and Profit from Highly Satisfied
Customers The often-tenuous relationship between law enforcement and communities of
color, namely African Americans, has grown increasingly strained, and the call for
justice has once again ignited the demand for criminal justice reform. Rebuilding
the trust between the police and the citizens that they have sworn to protect and
serve requires that criminal justice practitioners and educators collaborate with
elected officials and commit to an open, ongoing dialogue on the most challenging
issues that remain unresolved but demand collective attention and support. Reform
measures are not limited to policing policies and practices, but rather extend
throughout the criminal justice system. There is no denying that the criminal
justice system as we know it is flawed, but not beyond repair. Global Perspectives
on Reforming the Criminal Justice System provides in-depth and current research
about the criminal justice system around the world, its many inadequacies, and why
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it urgently needs reformation. Offering a fully fleshed outline of the current
system, this book details the newest research and is incredibly important to fully
understand the flaws of the criminal justice system across the globe. The goals of
this book are to improve and advance the criminal justice system by addressing the
glaring weaknesses within the system and discuss potential reforms including
decreasing the prison population (decarceration) and improving police/community
relations. Highlighting topics that include accountability, community-oriented
policing, ethics, and mass incarceration, this book is ideal for law enforcement
officers, trainers/educators, government officials, policymakers, correctional
officers, court officials, professionals, researchers, academicians, and students in
the fields of criminal justice, criminology, sociology, psychology, addictions,
mental health, social work, public policy, and public administration.
Indigenous Peoples' Wisdom and Power As the law and politics of migration become
increasingly intertwined, this thought-provoking Research Handbook addresses the
challenge of analysing their growing relationship. Discussing the evolving
theoretical approaches to migration, it explores the growing attention given to the
legal frameworks for migration and the expansion of regulation, as migration moves
to the centre of the political global agenda. The Research Handbook demonstrates
that the overlap between law and politics puts the rule of law at risk in matters of
migration.
The Application of the Third Generation of Cognitive-Behavioral Approaches to
Parenting This publication assesses progress towards Sustainable Development Goal 4
(SDG 4) on education and its ten targets, as well as other related education targets
in the SDG agenda. It addresses inclusion in education, drawing attention to all
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those excluded from education, because of background or ability. The report is
motivated by the explicit reference to inclusion in the 2015 Incheon Declaration,
and the call to ensure an inclusive and equitable quality education in the
formulation of SDG 4, the global goal for education. It reminds us that, no matter
what argument may be built to the contrary, we have a moral imperative to ensure
every child has a right to an appropriate education of high quality.
Adaptation to Psychological Stress in Sport Biological engagement programs are a set
of projects or activities between partner countries that strengthen global health
security to achieve mutually beneficial outcomes. Engagement programs are an
effective way to work collaboratively towards a common threat reduction goal,
usually with a strong focus on strengthening health systems and making the world a
safer place. Cooperative programs are built upon trust and sharing of information
and resources to increase the capacity and capabilities of partner countries.
Biological engagement programs reduce the threat of infectious disease with a focus
on pathogens of security concern, such as those pathogens identified by the U.S.
Government as Biological Select Agent and Toxins. These programs seek to develop
technical or scientific relationships between countries to combat infectious
diseases both in humans and animals. Through laboratory biorisk management,
diagnostics, pathogen detection, biosurveillance and countermeasure development for
infectious diseases, deep relationships are fostered between countries. Biological
engagement programs are designed to address dual-use issues in pathogen research by
promoting responsible science methodologies and cultures. Scientific collaboration
is a core mechanism for engagement programs are designed to strengthen global health
security, including prevention of avoidable epidemics; detection of threats as early
as possible; and rapid and effective outbreak response. This Research Topic
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discusses Biological Engagement Programs, highlighting the successes and challenges
of these cooperative programs. Articles in this topic outlined established
engagement programs as well as described what has been learned from historical
cooperative engagement programs not focused on infectious diseases. Articles in this
topic highlighted selected research, trainings, and programs in Biological
Engagement Programs from around the world. This Topic eBook first delves into
Policies and Lessons Learned; then describes Initiatives in Biosafety & Biosecurity;
the core of this work documents Cooperative Research Results from the field; then
lastly the Topic lays out potential Future Directions to the continued success of
the World’s cooperative science in reducing the threat of infectious diseases.
Global Education Monitoring Report 2020 One of a series of studies on vocational
education and training, this review focuses on the apprenticeship system in England
and concludes with policy recommendations.
OECD Reviews of Evaluation and Assessment in Education Romania 2017 We are delighted
to introduce the proceedings of the first edition of the 2019 International
Conference on Advances in Education, Humanities, and Language (ICEL). The aim of
ICEL (International Conference on Advances in Humanities, Education and Language) is
to provide a platform for researchers, professionals, academicians as well as
industrial professionals from all over the world to present their research results
and development activities in Education, humanities, and Language. The theme of ICEL
2019 was “Mainstreaming the Influences on Higher Order of Thinking Skills in
Humanities, Education, and Language in Industrial Revolution 4.0”. The technical
program of ICEL 2019 consisted of 77 full papers, including invited papers in oral
presentation sessions at the main conference tracks. Aside from the high quality
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technical paper presentations, the technical program also featured six keynote
speeches, Hamamah, Ph.D (Univeritas Brawijaya, Indonesia), Prof. Dr. Nuraihan binti
Mat Daud (UIIM, Malaysia), Dr. Edith Dunn (Conservator/Cultural Specialist, USA),
Prof. Yoshihiko -Sugimura (university of Mizaki, Japan), Prof. Park Yoonho (Sunchon
National University, Korea) and Prof. Su Keh Bow (Soochow University, Taiwan). We
strongly believe that ICEL conference provides a good forum for all researchers,
developers and practitioners to discuss various advances that are relevant to
education, humanities, and language. We also expect that the future ICEL conference
will be as successful and stimulating, as indicated by the contributions presented
in this volume
Biological Engagement Programs: Reducing Threats and Strengthening Global Health
Security Through Scientific Collaboration The journey to uncover the inner anxiety
issues relating to the development of an unhealthy personal identity was resolved
through this research project. The pastoral care ministry began to flow more
effectively when the anxiety from my personal identity was resolved. My journey of
discovery can be seen throughout the following six chapters. This research project
is aimed to provide clergy and laypersons a tool of training to use in reducing
anxiety in practicing pastoral care. This research is a result of over thirty years
of interpathic training, having discussions with experts in pastoral care, including
detailed feedback and discussions with clergy, laypersons, and professionals.
ICEL 2019 Contemporary societies are constructed, constricted, and constrained by
various series of examinations. Governments of both Western and non-Western
countries tend to conduct detailed, multi-layered and continuous systems of tests or
examinations. International tests, such as PISA and TIMSS, have also been introduced
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to compare the relative performances of learners within diverse educational
institutions across different countries. Examinations therefore provide a
methodological pivot for comparing a range of societies. They enable us to contrast
the West and the East; the North and the South; tribal and mass society; ancient and
postmodern civilization; and so on. Comparing parallel societies from across Asia,
the Middle East, Europe, and North America, this book proposes fundamental
transitions in sociological research from system to process and from communication
to composition through intensive studies on examinations. It uses ethnographies,
interviews, questionnaires, documents, statistics, and big-data analyses to make
comparisons on broad scales of time and space. In so doing, it suggests hypotheses
encompassing different kinds of societies in human history, including those in the
Axial Age and the Modern Ages.
Laboratory Studies for Brewing Students - A Systematic Course of Practical Work in
the Scientific Principles Underlying the Processes of Malting and Brewing
Twelfth Five Year Plan, 2012-2017: Social sectors The transition from early
childhood education to primary school is a big step for all children, and a step
which more and more children are having to take. Quality transitions Should be wellprepared and child-centred, managed by trained staff collaborating with one another,
and guided by
Wearable Sensor Technology for Monitoring Training Load and Health in the Athletic
Population
The Preparation of Teachers of English as an Additional Language around the World
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Romania’s education system has made impressive strides over the past two decades,
with an increasing share of students mastering the basic competencies that they need
for life and work. But these average improvements mask significant disparities in
learning outcomes and attainment, with an
Research Handbook on the Law and Politics of Migration
Descriptive Analysis in Sensory Evaluation This outstanding new handbook offers
unique coverage of all aspects of neuropsychological rehabilitation. Compiled by the
world’s leading clinician-researchers, and written by an exceptional team of
international contributors, the book is vast in scope, including chapters on the
many and varied components of neuropsychological rehabilitation across the life span
within one volume. Divided into sections, the first part looks at general issues in
neuropsychological rehabilitation including theories and models, assessment and goal
setting. The book goes on to examine the different populations referred for
neuropsychological rehabilitation and then focuses on the rehabilitation of first
cognitive and then psychosocial disorders. New and emerging approaches such as brain
training and social robotics are also considered, alongside an extensive section on
rehabilitation around the world, particularly in under-resourced settings. The final
section offers some general conclusions and an evaluation of the key issues in this
important field. This is a landmark publication for neuropsychological
rehabilitation. It is the standalone reference text for the field as well as
essential reading for all researchers, students and practitioners in clinical
neuropsychology, clinical psychology, occupational therapy, and speech and language
therapy. It will also be of great value to those in related professions such as
neurologists, rehabilitation physicians, rehabilitation psychologists and medics.
Page 10/21

Read Free Pre Training Programme Express 2017 Expert Patients And
Global Perspectives on Reforming the Criminal Justice System International Academic
Conferences: Management, Economics and Marketing (IAC-MEM) Teaching, Learning and Elearning (IAC-TLEl) Transport, Logistics, Tourism and Sport Science (IAC-TLTS)
Engineering, Robotics, IT and Nanotechnology (IAC-ERITN)
Mastering Anti-Corruption This book provides new ideas on how to work with and
constructively transform shame on a theoretical and practical level, and in various
socio-cultural contexts and professions. It provides practical guidelines on dealing
with shame on the basis of reflection, counselling models, exercises, simulations,
specific psychotherapeutic approaches, and auto-didactical learning material, so as
to transform shame from a negatively experienced emotion into a mental health
resource. The book challenges theorists to adopt an interdisciplinary stance and to
think “outside the box.” Further, it provides practitioners, such as coaches,
counsellors, therapists, trainers and medical personnel, with practical tools for
transforming negative experiences and emotions. In brief, the book shows
practitioners how to unlock the growth potential of individuals, teams, and
organisations, allowing them to develop constructively and positively.
Apprenticeship in England, United Kingdom The experience of children under age 3
with early childhood education and care (ECEC) is crucial for their learning,
development and well-being and for parents’ return to work. Despite increasing
recognition of the importance of ECEC for the youngest children, little is known
about this sector.
TALIS Quality Early Childhood Education and Care for Children Under Age 3 Results
from the Starting Strong Survey 2018 This vintage book contains a systematic course
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of practical work in the scientific principles underlying the processes of malting
and brewing. "Laboratory Studies for Brewing Students" is highly recommended for
those with an interest in the science and development of brewing processes, and
would make for a fantastic addition to collections of allied literature. Contents
include: "A Study of the Barley Corn", "The General Characteristics of a Grain of
Barley", "Ear of Ripe Barley and Spike of Barley when in Flower Compared", "The
Flower of Barley", "Ovary", "Anthers", "Lodicules", "The Flower after
Fertilisation", "Barley and Wheat Compared", "Ears of Two-rowed and Six-rower Barley
Compared", et cetera. Many vintage books such as this are increasingly scarce and
expensive. It is with this in mind that we are republishing this volume now in an
affordable, modern edition complete with a specially commissioned new introduction
on beer brewing.
TALIS Building a High-Quality Early Childhood Education and Care Workforce Further
Results from the Starting Strong Survey 2018 Building on past OECD work on early
childhood education and care, and drawing on the experience of OECD countries, this
report outlines good practice policy measures for improving jobs in ECEC and for
constructing a high-quality workforce.
Starting Strong V Transitions from Early Childhood Education and Care to Primary
Education One of a series of studies on vocational education and training, this
review focuses on the apprenticeship system in England and concludes with policy
recommendations. England has launched a series of reforms that champion the
institution of apprenticeship, and address some previous weaknesses. The reforms
encourage more substantive apprenticeship programmes and a stronger funding
framework. Despite these strengths, there is still some way to go to establish an
Page 12/21

Read Free Pre Training Programme Express 2017 Expert Patients And
apprenticeship system in England to match those of the strongest countries. This
report suggests several ways in which reforms might be adapted to achieve higher
quality and better outcomes. An effective apprenticeship system involves various
elements such as the development of the apprentice in the workplace by the employer
and the broader education of young apprentices. The report argues that England
should consider introducing regulations and standards to ensure that these elements
are part of all apprenticeship programmes, and that the recently introduced
apprenticeship levy supports high-quality training. In comparison to other
countries, England has relatively few young apprentices. The report suggests England
could facilitate transition from school to work by making better use of
apprenticeships targeting school leavers.
Agency in Language Policy and Planning: This book focuses on the human aspects of
wearable technologies and game design, which are often neglected. It shows how user
centered practices can optimize wearable experience, thus improving user acceptance,
satisfaction and engagement towards novel wearable gadgets. It describes both
research and best practices in the applications of human factors and ergonomics to
sensors, wearable technologies and game design innovations, as well as results
obtained upon integration of the wearability principles identified by various
researchers for aesthetics, affordance, comfort, contextual-awareness,
customization, ease of use, ergonomy, intuitiveness, obtrusiveness, information
overload, privacy, reliability, responsiveness, satisfaction, subtlety, user
friendliness and wearability. The book is based on the AHFE 2018 Conference on Human
Factors and Wearable Technologies and the AHFE 2018 Conference on Human Factors in
Game Design and Virtual Environments , held on July 21–25, 2018 in Orlando, Florida,
and addresses professionals, researchers, and students dealing with the human
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aspects of wearable, smart and/or interactive technologies and game design
research.
Advances in Surgery 2020
Advances in Human Factors in Wearable Technologies and Game Design Several internal
and external factors have been identified to estimate and control the psychobiological stress of training in order to optimize training responses and to avoid
fatigue, overtraining and other undesirable health effects of an athlete. An
increasing number of lightweight sensor-based wearable technologies (“wearables”)
have entered the sports technology market. Non-invasive sensor-based wearable
technologies could transmit physical, physiological and biological data to computing
platform and may provide through human-machine interaction (smart watch, smartphone,
tablet) bio-feedback of various parameters for training load management and health.
However, in theory, several wearable technologies may assist to control training
load but the assessment of accuracy, reliability, validity, usability and practical
relevance of new upcoming technologies for the management of training load is
paramount for optimal adaptation and health.
Proceedings of the 2nd International Conference on Recent Trends in Machine
Learning, IoT, Smart Cities and Applications Written by an international team of
authors the Oxford Textbook of Communication in Oncology and Palliative Care
integrates clinical wisdom with empirical findings. It draws upon the history of
communication science, providing the reader with a comprehensive curriculum for
applied communication skills training. An essential resource, the Oxford Textbook of
Communication in Oncology and Palliative Care is filled with tips and strategies for
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effective communication about difficult and challenging communication. In focusing
on cancer and the end-of-life, it deals with the existential and spiritual
challenges found across all of medicine, providing deep insights into what is at
stake and how clinicians might optimally respond. This authoritative and wideranging book provides clinicians with state-of-the-art and evidence-based guidelines
to achieve effective, patient-centred communication in the clinical settings of
oncology and palliative care. Thoroughly revised and updated, this new edition
includes sections on the curriculum for nurses, the core curriculum, and an
introductory section on communication science. The chapters embrace specialty issues
across the clinical disciplines, from enrolling in clinical trials, working in
teams, and discussing genetic risk, to talking about sexuality, infertility, and
intercultural issues. An educational perspective is also provided, with chapters
covering communication skills training, how to evaluate courses, and international
models of training.
Recruiting Immigrant Workers: Canada 2019 Canada has not only the largest in terms
of numbers, but also the most elaborate and longest-standing skilled labour
migration system in the OECD. Largely as a result of many decades of managed labour
migration, more than one in five people in Canada is foreign-born, one of the
highest shares in the OECD. 60% of Canada’s foreign-born population are highly
educated, the highest share OECD-wide.
OECD Reviews of Vocational Education and Training Apprenticeship in England, United
Kingdom This timely volume opens a window on issues related to English language
education in Vietnam. The authors consider that teacher quality is the key factor to
be considered if the national English language curriculum outcomes are to be
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achievable. Aiming to shed light on key issues recently observed in the Vietnamese
landscape of English language education, it examines the complexity of the
institutionalization of the standardized English proficiency policy, which has been
in force since 2008. That policy uses the Common European Framework of References
for Languages (CEFR) as the model to set the standards and levels of proficiency for
teachers, learners and state employees. The book presents both the theoretical and
practical aspects of the standardization movement in English language education. The
contents comprise a series of extended research-based chapters written by experts of
language-in-education policy and planning in and about Vietnam from a range of
perspectives including teachers, English language curriculum developers, teacher
educators and researchers. The rich coverage of the book includes current discussion
on English language education in Vietnam ranging from policy to practice, making it
highly relevant to English teachers, teacher educators, and scholars, in Vietnam and
worldwide, who aspire to broaden their horizons and professionalism.
The Bright Side of Shame This book fills a critical gap in a neglected area in
current educational research: international teacher education. It focuses on the
preparation of teachers of English as an additional language (EAL) in several world
regions. The book consists of chapters by researchers in well-established teacher
education programs in 11 countries: Brazil, Canada, China, Finland, Greece, New
Zealand, Russia, Saudi Arabia, South Korea, Turkey and the United States of America.
It takes a cross-national, comparative approach around four major focus areas:
policy, research, curriculum and practice, offering critical implications that can
help improve EAL teacher education programs in different parts of the world. Teacher
education is an area that has great potential for international cross-pollination of
ideas and actions, and this book represents an important first step along this
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road.
Neuropsychological Rehabilitation Written by two highly successful business coaches
and management consultants, this book explains how to improve profitability by
focusing on turning a business's already satisfied customers into highly satisfied
customers by removing their sense of risk. The authors also provide a fail-safe
method for identifying the risks inherent in your business. • Provides researchbased insights into consumer behavior across a diverse series of businesses,
including health care, food service, hotels, pharmaceuticals, and retail •
Demonstrates that the idea of there being a linear relationship between customer
satisfaction and customer loyalty is a myth • Refutes the oft-heard objection that
creating highly satisfied customers is too costly by showing that highly satisfied
customers are consistently 2–5 percent cheaper to serve than satisfied ones • Offers
business owners and managers a proven methodology for better understanding the key
aspects of a company's product and service offerings that create highly satisfied
customers • Examines the organizational challenges inherent in deploying a customer
loyalty initiative and discusses ways that successful companies have overcome these
challenges
Comparative Sociology of Examinations This book constitutes the refereed proceedings
of the First MICCAI Workshop on Domain Adaptation and Representation Transfer, DART
2019, and the First International Workshop on Medical Image Learning with Less
Labels and Imperfect Data, MIL3ID 2019, held in conjunction with MICCAI 2019, in
Shenzhen, China, in October 2019. DART 2019 accepted 12 papers for publication out
of 18 submissions. The papers deal with methodological advancements and ideas that
can improve the applicability of machine learning and deep learning approaches to
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clinical settings by making them robust and consistent across different domains.
MIL3ID accepted 16 papers out of 43 submissions for publication, dealing with best
practices in medical image learning with label scarcity and data imperfection.
Dietary Fructose and Glucose: The Multifacetted Aspects of Their Metabolism and
Implication for Human Health (Vol. 2) In recent years, there has been growing
interest in understanding how the third generation of cognitive-behavioral
approaches, particularly mindfulness-, compassion-, and acceptance-based approaches,
can contribute to the design of more efficacious parenting interventions and to a
better understanding of parenting behaviors and the parent-child relationship.
However, the application of third-generation cognitive-behavioral therapies and
concepts to parenting is still in its infancy, and further research is needed to
explore the potential of these approaches to enhance existing parenting
interventions or to inform the development of new parenting interventions targeting
different groups of parents and their children. More research is also needed to
understand how mindfulness, (self-)compassion, acceptance and other related
psychological processes may influence parenting practices, the parent-child
relationship, and the child’s socioemotional development. With this e-book,
presenting state-of-the-art research articles on third generation cognitivebehavioral approaches, a new step is taken in 1) exploring relations between
parenting-related issues and concepts from the third generation cognitive-behavioral
framework, and 2) examining parenting-interventions informed by third-generation
cognitive-behavioral therapies.
Good Practice for Good Jobs in Early Childhood Education and Care A comprehensive
review of the techniques and applications of descriptive analysis Sensory evaluation
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is a scientific discipline used to evoke, measure, analyse and interpret responses
to products perceived through the senses of sight, smell, touch, taste and hearing.
It is used to reveal insights into the ways in which sensory properties drive
consumer acceptance and behaviour, and to design products that best deliver what the
consumer wants. Descriptive analysis is one of the most sophisticated, flexible and
widely used tools in the field of sensory analysis. It enables objective description
of the nature and magnitude of sensory characteristics for use in consumer-driven
product design, manufacture and communication. Descriptive Analysis in Sensory
Evaluation provides a comprehensive overview of a wide range of traditional and
recently-developed descriptive techniques, including history, theory, practical
considerations, statistical analysis, applications, case studies and future
directions. This important reference, written by academic and industrial sensory
scientist, traces the evolution of descriptive analysis, and addresses general
considerations, including panel set-up, training, monitoring and performance;
psychological factors relevant to assessment; and statistical analysis. Descriptive
Analysis in Sensory Evaluation is a valuable resource for sensory professionals
working in academia and industry, including sensory scientists, practitioners,
trainers and students, and industry-based researchers in quality assurance, research
and development, and marketing.
Deep Generative Models, and Data Augmentation, Labelling, and Imperfections This
book is a printed edition of the Special Issue "Dietary Fructose and Glucose: The
Multifacetted Aspects of their Metabolism and Implication for Human Health" that was
published in Nutrients
Reducing Anxiety of Persons Practicing Pastoral Care The book Mastering antiPage 19/21
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corruption - The practitioners' view is aimed at presenting different ways and modes
of mastering anti-corruption in selected countries. By showing examples and cases
the authors of particular chapters would like to emphasize the necessity of
implementing solutions that will help to prevent corruption at all or at least will
diminish its negative effects on business and human beings. The book is divided into
four parts: “Introduction”, “Anti-Corruption as a Topic in Practice - national and
international perspective”, “Anti-Corruption as a Topic in Practice - organizational
perspective” and “Anti- Corruption as a Topic in Practice - ethical perspective”.
Authors of this book presented a wide range of issues and topics covering the
problem of preventing and fighting the corruption around the world. Hopefully the
cases will constitute a good practice for countries and nations facing the problem
of corruption and will be an inspiration for further research as well as practical
applications in this area.
Oxford Textbook of Communication in Oncology and Palliative Care This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the First MICCAI Workshop on Deep Generative
Models, DG4MICCAI 2021, and the First MICCAI Workshop on Data Augmentation,
Labelling, and Imperfections, DALI 2021, held in conjunction with MICCAI 2021, in
October 2021. The workshops were planned to take place in Strasbourg, France, but
were held virtually due to the COVID-19 pandemic. DG4MICCAI 2021 accepted 12 papers
from the 17 submissions received. The workshop focusses on recent algorithmic
developments, new results, and promising future directions in Deep Generative
Models. Deep generative models such as Generative Adversarial Network (GAN) and
Variational Auto-Encoder (VAE) are currently receiving widespread attention from not
only the computer vision and machine learning communities, but also in the MIC and
CAI community. For DALI 2021, 15 papers from 32 submissions were accepted for
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publication. They focus on rigorous study of medical data related to machine
learning systems.
Web Information Systems Engineering – WISE 2021 This collection brings together
theory and ethnographic research from a range of national contexts to offer unique
insights into the nature of agency in language policy and planning. Situated within
a broader sociological framework, the book explores agentive processes at work in
case studies from around the world, engaging in discussions of such key themes as
language and identity, language ideologies, linguistic diversity in education, and
language revitalization. Each chapter examines the ways in which decisions made at
both the local and national level impact language use and in turn, the dynamic
relationship between language use, policy, and practice in these contexts. Taken
together, this volume advances our understanding of agency in language policy and
planning and directions for future research, making this key reading for students
and scholars in language and education, critical sociolinguistics, and applied
linguistics.
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